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Welcome to the third newsletter of 
the ArIN project!

What have we done so far?

The past few months have been of intensive and very fruitful 
work. After delineating the methodology they were going to 
follow, partners started working on Activity 2 of the Project 
Result 1 of the project (Educational Programme in AI Literacy), 
which consisted of the development of learning modules for 
three levels of difficulty, which will be later gathered into a 
comprehensive and innovative learning course. 

Each level of difficulty - Basic, Intermediate, Advanced - 
comprises 4 modules (Key Concepts, AI-Human Interaction, 
Advantages/scenarios/applications and Risk & Threats), except 
for the first level, which also includes an introductory module, 
crucial for people who want to start learning about AI. The 
training path will also include glossaries with the most relevant 
terms and concepts used, as well as a comprehensive and 
extensive list of references and additional resources, which can 
be consulted by learners so they can deepen their knowledge. 

What are the next steps?

    Very soon, all modules created will be available in English and in all partners' 
languages - Italian, Lithuanian, Spanish, Portuguese, and Swedish - and publically 
accessible through the platform. In June, partners will also gather for their 
Transnational Meeting in Perugia, Italy, where they will define the details of the 
pilot testing process and the next steps of the ArIN project.

Meanwhile, follows us on social media, or visit our website at 
www.arin-project.eu

What will the training programme consist of?

As mentioned before, the Training 
Programme will be structured into three 
levels, allowing for progression and also 
for the acquisition of different 
competencies, depending on the depth 
of the knowledge learners want to have. 
The modules (13 in total) will be 
transformed into attractive and 
user-friendly digital training, made 
available to all through an online 
platform, and will be complemented by 
digital resources and tools which will 
contribute to expanding and 
consolidating the competencies learned. 

Stay tuned! We'll come back soon with fresh news! 

The target groups of the training 
programme are, primarly, adults, but also 
adult trainers and training organisations; 
however, anyone interested in learning 
more about AI can enrol in the training, 
as it provides resources very adequate to 
all levels of expertise.
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